WEBSITE REDESIGN (2011)
Status:



Ongoing

Jurisdiction:


Province Wide

Body Responsible:

Court Services & Office of the Chief Information Officer
Description of Reform:
In February 2011, a committee was struck to spearhead the redesign of the Provincial Court’s website. This project will continue throughout the 2011/2012 fiscal year and will involve significant changes to the website’s content and aesthetic look. The impetus for these changes include the requirement to adhere to new guidelines on web design from the Office of the Chief Information Officer, and the need to make the site more accessible for those using adaptive technologies and mobile devices. In addition, there is the desire to include new and more user-friendly content that will aid the various users of Provincial Court and to provide increased electronic services. 
